Notice for Ravenshaw Commerce Alumni

Dear Alumni,
Ravenshaw Commerce Alumni Association is pleased to share with you that the Association will be launching a Newsletter, based on the experiences of our alumni. We invite all our alumni to share their stories with us. Your write up should be in about 500 words in English and should include your brief profile alongwith a passport size photograph. Besides this, you may share with us your experiences at the department of Commerce of Ravenshaw, the role played by the university in your life’s journey, and other interesting and inspiring bits about yourself. You may send the write up in the following email id: ravenshawcommerce1957@gmail.com . We look forward to reading your exciting stories.
 
Best Wishes and Regards, 
Ravenshaw Commerce Alumni Association



